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St. Kevin's Q.N.S.

Halloween Photo

Fundraiser!

Halloween might be a little different this year, but we will try our best to make it
special.

Last year we were able to have a Hallowe’en ‘disco’ and shop, but we are limited in
what we can do this year. We are hoping to have every class dress up and have a
virtual assembly, where each class can see each other.

Weather permitting, we will have a parade on our newly designed Active Walkway.
We have decided to run a Hallowe’en Fundraiser to raise funds for our new class for
children with Autism.

As a school we are really missing the funds which you so generously gave towards
the weekly Lotto.

If any family is in a position to give more - all donations will be greatly appreciated
and will be well spent on a very good cause!

So how can you help?

We will send a link via Aladdin connect and if you choose to take part, you can
‘click” your donation to us.

What to do to join the competition?
Email a photo of costume/decoration/painting (just one!)

Donate €5 per pupil or €10 per family

All entries will go into a raffle for Smyths Toys vouchers- announced on 23
October.

‘ Happy Hallowe en!




